OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVERNMENT COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING,
KEONJHAR
NOTICE No.612 Dt. 13.06.20

As per Letter No. —Xi1X-1/20/2369/Gen. Dt. 06.06.20 of the
Secretary, R.D.C, Northern Division, Odisha, Sambalpur & subsequent
Memo No. 798 dt. 08.06.20 of ADM, Keonjhar, the Institution will remain

closed on 16.06.2020 (Tuesday) as Local Holiday on account of “ Sesha Raja

”
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Institution Notice Boa rd/ College website/ Circulation among staff for

information.



